Fisherville Agenda 6/23/2015

Thrilled to be an official committee for the Town of Wolfeboro – Congratulations Next steps:

- Get the word out to business about building ice shacks
- Who will build?
- Size limits
- Promotional ideas
- What is needed in the future to make Fisherville a Success

Fisherville Meeting Minutes 6/23/2015

Attendance: Lucy Van Cleve – Wolfeboro Inn; Caroline Nolan – Nolan's Bistro; Caleb Gagne – Nolan's Bistro; Tom Wachsmuth – Dive Winnipesaukee; Mary DeVries – Wolfeboro Chamber Not present however I met him this morning to catch him up: Paul W. Green III

Getting the word out....

- We want to have businesses be aware and sign on to build ice houses. Anyone can build one! Make it resemble your business.
- Ad in GSN article space in GSN on Fisherville progress.
- Ad in Weirs Times article space in weirs times
- Word of mouth
- Flyers around town
 - Clarks Plaza board
 - o TD Bank board
 - Harvest Market board
 - Laundry room
 - o Chamber
 - Local businesses
- Facebook
 - Facebook page touch base with town about creating one or can we do on our own.

Who will build...

- Businesses will be responsible for the cost and maintenance of their own shack
- Designs will be provided but are only suggestions. You may do your own style.
- Post the job of building the ice houses to anyone interested in taking on the job.
- Build them wherever you want. Let Fisherville Committee know if you would like to have it moved.

Size...

• If the business wants to have the Fisherville committee move and store the shack the size should be no larger than 6X8

Promotion...

- Creating Logo Caroline will put together some ideas to be put to a vote
- With this we will create t-shirts/ Hats to sell at our local stores.

- Lucy to touch base with NH Chronicle for old TV Show clip to post to web site/ Facebook page
- Touch base with Dave bowers about pictures and an old poster that was put together (LVC)
- Promote our official name: Fisherville on Wolfeboro Bay (thank you Kathy Eaton!)

NEXT STEPS

The following are a key part of making Fisherville on Wolfeboro Bay a success for the Town of Wolfeboro

- Creating snowmobile access from Bridge Falls Path to the town docks. We need to have a path through town to get the people in town to our shops and restaurants. Tom W. will put together some path ideas and submit to town. Hope to present in town meeting in August for approval.
- Have land to lake access at the boat ramp at the town docks and Lake Street. Need to not plow snow at the end of Lake Street so sleds can come in and out as well as skaters and XC skiers and snowshoes can go out. We should have this access as the boat ramp as well. Mary Devries will touch base with selectman about progress.
- Sell T-shirts and hats with our logo (being created) to generate some revenue.

Next Meeting: August 4 6:30 PM Nolan's Bistro! MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

We look forward to seeing you then!